
Switchboard 
Upgrades

Mandatory switchboard 
upgrades are required for 
non-compliant switchboards 
at rental properties from         
29 March 2023.

Switchboard upgrade requirements

From 29 March 2023, rental properties are required to have all their power outlets and 
lighting circuits connected to a switchboard type circuit breaker and a residual current 
device in accordance with the relevant Australian Standards. Our standard upgrades 
include:

ü Removal of old switchboard

ü Upgrade of circuits to safety switches

ü Installation of main earth conductor
where required

ü Qualified inspector sign off
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Fixed pricing for standard 
switchboards available. 

Contact us today for a quote.
ü Electrical certificate




